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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would just like to say a massive ‘thank you’ to all of you for your relentless efforts 

in helping and supporting your children through what has been a very challenging 

period of time. How you have managed to continue with your own occupations, whilst 

home schooling, is baffling! Thank you for engaging with our Google Classrooms and for 

persevering to ensure children could engage with their lessons. We are delighted to be 

welcoming pupils back on Monday and are working hard to ensure all our systems are 

in place to promote safety around school. 

            Have a rested weekend, 

Dear Pupils, 

Your school has been very quiet without you all! We have missed you all 

and we are looking forward to meeting up with you all again in person on 

Monday. We hope you have received your invitations! Make sure you find 

time to get prepared for returning to school so that you are organised for 

Monday. You will need to bring all your books back into school. 

           Have a super weekend, Mrs Ryder  
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Ryan 

Emma L 

Isaac C 

Lexie 

Prisca, Isaac F & Amelia B 
Romy 

Levi 
Ray’s  refurbished Ark after the storm 


